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Lou Mansolillo

From: Dora Vasquez-Hellner <abndora@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 22, 2025 7:54 PM
To: Rep. Solomon, Joseph J. Jr.; Rep. O'Brien, William W.; Rep. Caldwell, Justine A.; Rep. 

Casey, Stephen M.; Rep. DeSimone, Anthony J.; Rep. Finkelman, Alex S.; Rep. Kennedy, 
Brian Patrick; Rep. Newberry, Brian C.; Rep. Paplauskas, Christopher G.; Rep. Phillips, 
Robert D.; Rep. Potter, Brandon C.; Rep. Sanchez, Enrique George; Rep. Serpa, Patricia A.; 
Rep. Spears, Tina L.; Rep. Voas, Brandon T.; House Corporations Committee

Subject: House Bill No. 5419 (O’Brien & Craven)

Representative Joseph J. Solomon, Jr., Representative William W. O'Brien, Representative Justine A. 
Caldwell, Representative Stephen M. Casey, 
Representative Anthony J. DeSimone, Representative Alex S. Finkelman, Representative Brian Patrick 
Kennedy, Representative Brian C. Newberry,  
Representative Christopher G. Paplauskas, Representative Robert D. Phillips, Representative Brandon C. 
Potter, Representative Enrique Sanchez,  
Representative Patricia A. Serpa, Representative Tina L. Spears, Representative Brandon T. Voas, House 
Commerce Committee Clerk:Lou Mansolillo 
 
 
Respectfully request your vote against House Bill No. 5419. As a 23-year Army combat veteran this 
bill is not in the best interest of our veterans and their families. 
This bill would allow unaccredited organizations to conduct business with serving our veteran 
community. Unaccredited organizations are not federal regulated thereby allowing  
them to concentrate on their profit margin first and then the veteran.  
 
Veterans of Foreign Wars (VFW) does not support this bill. 
 
#VFWRI #VeteransBenefits #DontFeedTheSharks 
 
 

Mission Ready, 

Dora Vasquez-Hellner 
State Commander (2021-2022) 
Veterans of Foreign Wars of the United States 
Department of Rhode Island 
One Capitol Hill 
Providence, RI 02908 
Office: (401) 574-8161 
Fax: (401) 574-8164 
Cell: (401) 212-6377 
Email: abndora@aol.com 
Website: www.vfwri.org 

 


